
 

Happy Red Rose Day 
 

Greetings St. Pius Tenth School Families! 
There is a great deal of information in this week’s communication, which is our main tool for 
sharing information with families. Therefore, we ask that you take the time to read it, in its 
entirety, to keep up with what is happening in our school. Thank you in advance for your time and 
attention! 
 

 
 

Please note the following important calendar dates: 
 
Friday, June 14    3:30 PM   School Fun Run-weather 

permitting 
         (Rescheduled from 6/7) 
 
Wednesday, June 19       Juneteenth – No School 
 
Thursday, June 20       Last Day of Pre-K 3 
 
Friday, June 21        Last Day for Pre-K 4 – Grade 5 
         ½ Day for students  
         11:45 AM Dismissal 
 
Friday, June 21     2:00 PM   Grade 5 Commencement 
 
Friday, June 28        Final Report Cards Scheduled 
         to be mailed 

 

 

Spring Concert 
Our concert was a smash hit last night!! 
Thank you so much to all who came to support our students’ musical experiences this school year. 
Many thanks also go to Mr. Bill Straub for leading our band this year, Mr. James Tauzel for playing for 
us, and especially to Mrs. Anne Sabo for the incredible talent, commitment, dedication, and effort it 
takes to make our concerts, and so many other events, so very special! 

 



 
INTRAMURALS 

 Our last day for intramurals is Thursday, June 13, 2024. 
Please change students’ dismissal plans in PickUp Patrol if necessary. Thank you! 

 

 

Our Fun Run has been rescheduled for this Friday, June 14, at 3:30 PM. As of the time of this writing, 

the weather looks similar to what we saw last Friday, but we are hopeful that it will improve by 

Friday! 

 
Dress Code Reminder 

As the weather warms up (finally!), please be mindful of our uniform policy, especially socks and 
footwear. Socks are to cover the ankle, and students should NOT be wearing shoes that have either 
open toes or an open back, as this is a significant safety concern, especially for our littlest students. 
Thank you! 
 

 
 

We’re up to $788.80 in earnings for the school year! 
Second grade holds the lead with 283 box tops, and Kindergarten has 241. 
There is still time to scan those receipts!  
 

“Be Who God Meant You to Be and You Will Set the World on Fire!” 
St. Catherine of Siena 

 

 



EARN FOR YOUR SCHOOL
WITHOUT SCANNING!

Now you can earn cash for your school every time you buy Box Tops 
products at Walmart — no scanning required! Just follow these simple 

steps to connect your Box Tops and Walmart accounts.

HOW IT WORKS:

STEP 1
Download the Box Tops app or update 
to the latest version. In the app, go to 
your profile, then tap on “Connected 
Accounts” and select “Walmart.”

STEP 2
When prompted, sign in to your Walmart 
account, (If you don't have a Walmart 
account, you'll be prompted to create one). 
Make sure to save a payment method to 
your Walmart account.

Your Walmart account is now connected to 
Box Tops, so your qualifying purchases made 
in-store and online with a saved payment 
method will earn for your school! Box Tops 
will be credited after you receive your 
Walmart items.

STEP 3

DON’T HAVE THE BOX TOPS
APP YET? GET IT AT BTFE.COM/APP

CONNECT YOUR ACCOUNTS NOW
FOR THE EASIEST WAY TO EARN
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